                    



Langley First School

Dear Parent,

The children in Classes 3 and 4 are getting the opportunity to visit St. Andrew’s Church in Monkseaton as part of their R.E. topic.  The visit will be on Monday 3rd June.  

We will be walking from school to the church, leaving school at approximately 
9.10 a.m. and returning 11.00 a.m. approximately.

Please indicate on the slip below if you are able to help with this visit. 

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Slade / Miss Easton
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
I give permission for my child__________________________________ Class____to take part in the visit to St Andrew’s Church on Monday 3rd June.
I can / cannot help with the visit.

Signed_____________________________________

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
